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From:  TavencR [
Sent: 06 May 2024 14:39

To: Consultations

Subject: Proposed Development Brooklands Farm

You don't often get email from ||| G Learn why this is important
Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like to object to the proposed development of Land at Brooklands Farm Whitstable.

The local area has now got to development saturation point with the large number of housing
estates being built or completed over the past few years without consideration to the
infrastructure, facilities & utilities within the area.

The area has now become overdeveloped, there are constant flooding problems after heavy rain,
lack of sufficient sewage capability resulting in our costal waters being highly polluted, warnings
every summer to conserve water as the current system cannot cope with the supply. Add to this
the huge increase of traffic on our roads causing regular traffic jams which increase pollution
levels. The lack of healthcare in the area which has now become overwhelmed to the point where
lives are at danger.

Current residents are watching our greenspaces disappear at an alarming rate which is
detrimental to our wellbeing & our quality of life. | agree that people need housing but to
overdevelop an area does nobody any good & to build on farmland is sacrilege. As a nation we
now need to stand on our own two feet when it comes to growing our own food to allow our
farmland to be turned into a concrete jungle is madness.

| urge the Council to think very hard & reject this ridiculous scheme which can only do harm to our
local area & the lives of the residents within it.

Thank you

Robert Tavener





